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Street Department
e The 300 East 1000 South project started on July 6 and is moving along as
scheduled. The new culvert across the street has been installed, new bhoxes are
installed, curb and gutter will start tomorrow morning (July 14). | am hoping to
have it paved sometime next week.
e Asphalt walking trail from Eagle View Drive to Sarah Street was paved last
week and the project is complete.

e 400 South project is in the design phase.

Culinary Water Department
e The culinary water bore project on Highway 165 was started last week and is
going well.
e Back flow protection was installed at the Cemetery last week and the projecet
went well.
e Culinary water/Sanitary Sewer Department raised several low manhole covers and

valve boxes last week.

Sanitary Sewer Department
e The sanitary sewer bore project on Highway 165 was started last week and is

going well.

Storm Water Department
e New Sanitary Sewer connection at the Public Works Facility was completed last
week and we are now in compliance with the State as far as that deficiency is

concerned.

Parks Department

e Nothing new to report.



